
Report from the Immediate Past Delegate: Elaine R.                April 6, 2013 

 

     Since the Fall Assembly I have partnered with Pat H. the Literature Coordinator 
in planning and carrying out the program for the district #29 Day of  Sharing which 
included a skit on Al-Anon, the power point on Anonymity and a gallery walk on 
Sponsorship. We had great participation. 

      I continue to write my article for the Northern Hi Lights and am enjoying the 
challenge of the suggested topics. 

     I was also asked to lead the committee for developing a piece on voting 
procedures at our assembles and AWSC meetings. Using the internet , we have 
been able to develop a piece which we will be presenting to the AWSC today for 
your input. The piece is based on the use of the KBDM process which is an 
accepted form of procedure to reach an informed group conscience. It also 
incorporates our rules for the Assembly. 

     On March 8th I traveled to Mansfield, Mass. With our delegate Ruth S. and our 
Northeast Regional Trustee, Anne F. to attend our annual NERD gathering where 
we meet with past and current delegates from the region. The purpose of the 
meeting is to help prepare our new delegates for their first World Service 
Conference. We participate in activities that will help these new delegates become 
more comfortable with what will be expected of them. We also hear a report from 
the Regional Trustee and events happening at World Service.  

     It is always a busy weekend, filled with fellowship and a chance to re-connect 
with those we have met along the way. 

                                                                                    Gratefully, Elaine 

 

                                                                         

 

 



 

 

  

 

      


